
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
OF THE  

POUGHKEEPSIE CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 

Regarding the District-wide Safety Plan 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE, the Board of Education (the “Board”) 
of the Poughkeepsie City School District (the “District”) shall hold a virtual 
public hearing on January 20, 2021, at 7:05 p.m., or as soon thereafter as 
may be heard on the District-wide Safety Plan.  

 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that copies of the District’s 

draft District-wide Safety Plan shall be available for public inspection in the 
office of the District Clerk, 18 South Perry Street, Poughkeepsie, New York 
12601, as well as on the District’s website at 
https://www.poughkeepsieschools.org/Domain/336, beginning no later 
than December 10, 2020.   

 
PLEASE TAKE FURTHER NOTICE that any person who 

wishes to give testimony, but who is unable to appear personally and testify 
at said hearing, may mail, or e-mail, written testimony and/or comments to 
the Board, c/o the District Clerk, as follows: 

   
By Mail, To: 
Becky Torres 
District Clerk 
18 South Perry Street 
Poughkeepsie, New York 12601 
 
By E-Mail, To: 
btorres@poughkeepsieschools.org 

 
 Dated:  December 10, 2020 
            Poughkeepsie, New York 
                                                                  By Order of the Board of Education 
                                                                  Poughkeepsie City School District 
 
                                                                  By:                                                                          
 Becky Torres 
 District Clerk 
 


